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August 27, 2014

Debra Howland, Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: DM 13-237, REP Energy, LLC

Dear Sir/Madam:

We were recently made aware that REP Energy, LLC’s registration as a CEPS was
approved by the Commission on November 1, 2013, and as such, should file a quarterly sales
report for 4th quarter 2013. To that end, enclosed are three (3) copies of REP Energy LLC’s
Quarterly Sales Report for quarter ended December 31, 2013.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at the
telephone number set forth above.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

REP ENERG - C

Ne I Leibman, CEO
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